
True Patriot Love 
 
The recent threat to our men and women in uniform on our own soil has brought to light the 
critical challenges that our military families face due to the unique conditions of their service. 
Your support is needed more than ever to provide soldiers and their families with resources that 
can ensure their well-being and mental health, whether they continue to serve or return to civilian 
life. As Canadians, we have a deep pride in our military and the work they do, and now more 
than ever, we need to show these men and women our support and commitment.   
 
Over the past five years, the True Patriot Love Foundation has raised over $18 million to fund 
military programs, charities and causes that assist military families when and where the needs are 
greatest. I encourage you to consider donating this holiday season to the True Patriot Love 
Foundation who will ensure these families receive the care and support they deserve. 
www.truepatriotlove.com 
 
 
~General (Ret’d) Rick Hillier  
 


